
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Letters to the wind, from the other shores of memory 

 

To narrate in the first person is to look for the meaning of the seed that is carried inside, its silence 

before germinating is the latency of the words not said. 

It is a narrative fabric that comes together like a patchwork quilt. 

It is an impulse that seeks to weave stories, written by many hands. 

It is a primitive hunch that searches among the letters for the symbol that gives meaning to our 

existence. They are stories told in letters that involve local, national, and international experiences. 

 

 “Letters to the wind, from the other shores of memory” is a local, national and international collective 

action, which aims to put together stories of personal experiences. Those stories allow us to understand 

the fractures of the soul that war produces in the world. 

 

We hope to receive hundreds of letters from different corners of the world or, as we say, “different 

shores of memory,” sensitive letters for the heart, which have long inhabited in the silence. We need 

to say again what has not been said enough — the metaphor of sacrifice. Narrating what has not been 

said is the way to come back together, to return to the small stories, the lived stories, the stories that 

cut through your body, those that are not in the great books of history. 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For the development and execution of this action, we need hundreds of people in Colombia and 

abroad to write their letters and send them to  

correspondenciasalviento@gmail.com  

  

People who cannot write can also send their audio communications through whatsapp +57 

3233885964 - +57 3147123031. We will have a team of volunteers willing to transcribe. 

 

On October 16, as part of the commemoration of the 19 years since Operation Orion, we will deliver 

to Comuna 13 thousands or millions of letters that speak to a common sentiment. In addition, in 

response to the letters, we will deliver a hip-hop music video with stories from the organizations of La 

Red Territorial de la Memoria Comuna 13, Medellín. 

 

On the National Day of Victims in Colombia, April 9, 2022, residents of Comuna 13 will reply to the 

letters received. 
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